Mr. Prime Minister Shinzo Abe.

I write this letter to you to thank to the Japanese
Government for this library with which the town of Toca
Boyaca can count on. My name is Sara, and what I like the
most about visiting this library with my sister Angie is to
read, because there are plenty of informative books and
we have improved our studies thanks to the Toca Library.

The library in Toca is beautiful; it has informative books
on literature, poetry, legends and mythology among
others. There are tablets and computers. First, my life
and my sisters were boring because there was no library
and we had to pay for internet services to do our
homework and since the library opened our lives have
changed and I believe other people’s also. There are four
areas, the first one is for reading books, the second one is
for doing homework, the third one is the computer room,
the last one is for taking courses and there is a section for
bicycle parking.

Best Regards,

Sara Katherine Acuina Becerra



